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Hello, 1000 Friends Oregon asked me to give my opinion on the I-5 By Pass and |
think it is GREAT. We have waited almost too long. It is about time we take some
of the pressure off our city, county and regional road system to get products through
Portland and off the Portland regional portions of I-5. You have my support on this
project.

Thanks

Steve Perry

Wilsonville, OR
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